
 
 

GOLDEN STATE CONNECT AUTHORITY 
1215 K STREET, SUITE 1650 
SACRAMENTO, CA 95814 

(916) 447 - 4806 
 

  
 

December 21, 2023 
 
California State Clearinghouse    via email only: 
1400 10th Street      state.clearinghouse@opr.ca.gov. 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
 
 

Re:  Request to Withdraw Notice of Exemption for  
        GSCA Gonzales Broadband Network 

                 State Clearing House Project Number 2023120287 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
Golden State Connect Authority (“GSCA”) hereby formally requests that the Notice of 
Exemption posted for the above referenced Project be withdrawn from the State 
Clearing House.  This request is made because after posting with the Clearing House, 
the County Clerk required a minor modification (more detailed maps of the Project area) 
to the Notice of Exemption prior to the County processing the Notice.  GSCA made the 
requested modification to the Notice and executed and delivered a new Notice to the 
County.  Therefore, GSCA requests withdrawal for the prior Notice in order to facilitate 
posting of the revised Notice to ensure consistency in the documents.  State Clearing 
House staff informed GSCA that once the former Notice is withdrawn, the new Notice 
may be posted under the existing Project Number, and GSCA intends to post the new 
Notice under that Number upon completion of the withdrawal.  Thank you for your 
attention to this matter, please contact me through the means provided below if you 
have any questions or if further documentation is needed. 
 
 
         Sincerely, 
 
 
 
         _____________________ 
         Brian Briggs, 
         Deputy General Counsel 
              Golden State Connect  

Authority 
bbriggs@rcrcnet.org 

ce>nnec~ 
authority 
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